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Date: 19.07.2024 

 

The Department of Economics at St. Paul’s Cathedral Mission College successfully 

conducted its annual Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM) for Semester 2 students of the 

academic session 2024 on 19th July 2024. This interactive session, held on campus, 

witnessed active participation from both parents and faculty members, underscoring the 

department's commitment to fostering a collaborative academic environment. 

The Parent-Teacher Meeting is a longstanding and valued practice of the Department of 

Economics, aimed at strengthening the communication between the college and the 

families of our students. It serves as a platform for constructive dialogue, where faculty 

members provide academic feedback, address concerns, and discuss the progress and 

overall development of students. 

During the meeting, parents were briefed about the academic curriculum, internal 

assessment procedures, attendance requirements, and support mechanisms available to 

students. Faculty members also took the opportunity to discuss individual student 

performance and explore ways in which both the department and the family can work 

together to support student success. 

The department acknowledges the essential role that parental involvement plays in a 

student’s academic journey. Events like the PTM reaffirm the importance of a holistic 

educational approach where consistent communication and shared responsibility 

contribute significantly to academic excellence. 

The Department of Economics extends its gratitude to all the parents who attended and 

looks forward to continuing this meaningful tradition in the years to come. 

 

 



 



 

 


